
To Whom it may concern 

I am writing to express my disapproval of the proposal to raise over 2 billion dollars from Connecticut Taxpayers. 

Connecticut cannot afford to further alienate the people who live here and create job and business opportunities. 

Connecticut has one of the highest tax rates in the nation. 2 Billion in additional taxes will undoubtedly cost 

countless billions in economic losses. We cannot resolve our short term overspending by sacrificing our future.  
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